
 

 

PUF Ventures Inc. 
Suite 459 – 409 Granville Street 

Vancouver, BC, V6C 1T2 
Telephone: (604) 678-2531 

VapeTronix achieves revenue milestone – records sales of $146,000 in last 30 days 

January 25, 2016 - Vancouver, British Columbia – PUF Ventures Inc. (“PUF” or the 
“Company”) (CSE: PUF) (Frankfurt: PU3) (OTCPK: CHLMF) is pleased to announce that it has 
achieved a milestone by booking revenue of $146,000 CDN for its e-cigarette products and 
branding solutions within the last 30 days via its wholly owned subsidiary VapeTronix.  The 
Company has booked all orders to date and is working on product delivery. 

Over the past 6 months the Company has worked diligently on executing and fulfilling its sales 
pipeline channel opportunities.  “We are pleased to see our efforts come to fruition,” stated Yari 
Nieken, President and CEO of PUF.  “The sales cycle can be lengthy but we remain confident in 
our corporate development strategy and ability to execute.”  Ongoing corporate development 
initiatives include the pilot run of its E-Juice and 1313 Energy Slim line in Dallas, Texas, various 
retail distribution proposals, and discussions with strategic partners regarding e-commerce 
opportunities involving the newly launched WEEDbeacon.com platform. “This is only the 
beginning of what could be an extremely exciting year for PUF and our shareholders. Demand for 
our product has grown tremendously in a short period of time so we’re excited to see how quickly 
it can grow over the coming quarters. Our VapeTronix line is only one of several avenues that can 
bring value for our shareholders and that’s what makes PUF one of the most exciting companies in 
the cannabis space. As our sales continue to increase, we look forward to updating the market.” 
 
About PUF Ventures Inc.: 

VapeTronix, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company is in the process of expanding its 1313 
brand of electronic cigarettes and associated technologies.  

Chlormet Technologies, Inc. is also moving into the Medical Marijuana sector by purchasing a 
100% interest in AAA Heidelberg, a private Ontario company that is in the process of applying for 
a MMPR license.  Although the Company cannot guarantee nor estimate the timing for the 
issuance of a license to AAA Heidelberg, it is the Company’s goal to become the next publicly 
traded Canadian company to be granted a new medical marijuana production license. 

With the purchase of the property in Whatcom County, WA, the company plans on generating 
revenues via long-term leases to tenants.  
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No stock exchange or securities regulatory authority has reviewed or accepted responsibility 
for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

Some of the statements contained in this release are forward-looking statements, such as estimates 
and statements that describe the Issuer's future plans, objectives or goals, including words to the 



 

 

effect that the Issuer or management expects a stated condition or result to occur. Since forward-
looking statements address future events and conditions, by their very nature, they involve inherent 
risks and uncertainties. 


